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Northfield Lane,

Willoughton

Gainsborough

DN21 5RT

Tel: 01427 668381

Email: enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk
November 2022
Dear Parents/Carers




Whole School Christmas Production 
There will be two performances of our school Production, the dates being Tuesday 13th December at 6pm and Wednesday 14th of December at 2pm.

The door to the Village Hall will be open from 5:45pm on Tuesday and 1:45pm on Wednesday.
On Tuesday 13th December, children need to be back at the village at 5:30pm to get ready for the production. They will need arrive in their costumes and take them home, however they will need to bring them back to school on Wednesday 14th December for the second performance. 
Please complete the attached slip and return to the school by Friday 9th December to avoid any disappointment. Tickets will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. Due to health and safety measures and seating allocations, we can only offer a maximum of 2 tickets per family for one performance. 
The children and staff look forward to seeing you there.

Kindest Regards

Miss Delaney 
Number of seats required  ________ (max 2 per family only)
Tuesday 13th December – evening performance 
Wednesday 14th December – afternoon performance 
(Please circle which date you would prefer).

Name of child (please print)_________________________________

Signed_______________________   Dated ___________________

